
  

  

June 2, 2025  

  

RISK LIMITING AUDIT NOTICE  
  

Pursuant to O.C.G.A. § 21-2-498(b)(c) a Risk Limiting Audit (RLA) shall be selected 
by the Secretary of State for the June 17, 2025, Public Service Commission District 
2 & 3 Special Primary Election.  The ballots to be audited shall be selected by the 
Secretary of State and shall be publicly announced and published on the Secretary 
of State webpage.    The Risk Limiting Audit shall be open to the public and will take 
place at the following location, dates, and hours:     

Fulton County Elections Hub & Operations Center  
5600 Campbellton Fairburn Road   

Union City, GA 30213  
  

Start:   Thursday, June 26, 2025, at 10am until completion  
  

Deadline for completion: Friday, June 28, 2025    
  
You may contact our main office number to be advised of any schedule adjustments 
or completion at 404-612-7020.   
  
  
  
  

  
______________________________  

  
Nadine Williams, Director  

Fulton County Department of Registration and Elections  
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